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David Barthelmy

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]
Sent: Thursday, December 23, 2010 4:50 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Superb Find of Sulphohaslites

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here  

 

A RECENT FIND PRODUCED SOME OF THE 
BEST SULPHOHALITE SPECIMENS THAT 
HAVE BEEN FOUND TO DATE. THESE RARE 
SPECIMENS ARE FROM THE TYPE 
LOCATION - Searles Lake, San Bernardino 
Co., California. I created the SULPHOHALITE 
GALLERY from this find on 12/23/10. 
  
Please remember to mention that ypu are a 
member or Wright's Mineral News for your 10% 
discount. 
  
This will be my last update until 12/27/10. 
  
I hope that you have happiest of holidays. 
MERRY CHRISTMAS. 
 

  
Chris 
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